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Good afternoon Osler community, 

District Wide Earthquake Drill Thursday May 8 
Play Day Friday May 16 

Young Entrepreneurs Fair 
Community News 

 
It has been lovely to return to Osler during parent teacher student conferences!  So wonderful to 

see the children and then the families at the end of the day. 

 
We are also noticing that students are wearing sweat suites to school with no t-shirts underneath 

resulting in bleeding noses from overheating. Please ensure students bring clothing options for the 
changing weather or wear layers that they are comfortable removing when the temperature rises. 

 

 
District Wide Earthquake Drill  
 
This coming Thursday May 8th will be the VSB’s Big One @ 2:00 earthquake drill.  Students will hear 
rumbling noises over the PA system and then follow the procedures eventually ending up outside.  
Osler will conduct a limited Student Reunification drill for staff to practice processes.  In the 
interest of time, ensuring that students are able to be dismissed by 3:00, classroom teachers will 
be asking one or two families to volunteer for this part of the drill. 
 

 
Osler’s Play Day 
 
Osler will be holding a Play Day for students on Friday May 16th.  As with past Play Days, inspired 
by the Global Play Day format, students are encouraged to bring non digital items to bring to 
school that they enjoy playing with.  These have been board games, portable instruments, tents, 
scooters, skateboards, blankets as examples.  Students will learn more about Play Day at an 
assembly next week.  We look forward to the opportunity for children to engage in unstructured 
play. I encourage you to check this website https://globalschoolplayday.com/research to further 
understand the benefits that such play has on us all! 
 

Young Entrepreneurs Fair 

Students from Ms. Kim and Ms. Feng's divisions 5 and 6 have been working diligently on their Young 

Entrepreneurs project over the last couple of months. They are now ready to present their hard work and sell 

their homemade products such as keychains, jewellery, candles, figurines, and more at the fair. All profits will 

go towards their field trip to the Vancouver Aquarium in June with their buddy classes. 

https://globalschoolplayday.com/research


Parents/guardians are invited to attend the Young Entrepreneurs Fair from 9:30-11:30am on Wednesday, 

May 13th. Please bring cash as it is a CASH ONLY event. Please note that attendance on Thursday, May 

14th will be reserved for students only.  
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Enjoy the weekend, 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osle 


